HE PANUI

Nau mai, haere mai, tautoko mai!

E ngä karangatanga maha, ngä hau e whä e noho nei i Otautahi, tënei te mihi whakahirahira ki a koutou katoa.  Mauriora!

The seabed and foreshore bill comes into effect on Monday 17th January.

Te Mangoroa has planned a PEACEFUL mini hikoi from Hagley Park to the Cathedral Square, opposing the bill and the signing.

When:

Monday 17th January 2005
Time:

11.00am to 1.00pm 

On arrival to the square there will be guest speakers talking about the Foreshore and Seabed Bill, as well as members of Te Mangoroa handing out information.

Come along and tautoko the kaupapa and have your say!!!

If you would like further information please contact Whetu Moataane on 027 253 7334 or email, moataane@yahoo.co.nz
